
State of Florida 

D A m .  

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

September 6, 1995 

Parties of Record n. 
Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 

Docket No. 920260-TL - Comprehensive review of the revenue 
re uirements and rate stabilization lan of SOUTHERN BELL, 
dLEPHONE AND TELEGRAP€!COMF’ANY. 

This is to inform you that Chairman Clark has reported the following 
communication in the above referenced docket. 

Letter from Representative Ken Pruitt, dated August 25, 1995. 

Representative Pruitt’s letter and Chairman Clark’s response, copies of which are 
attached, are being made a part of the record in these proceedings. Pursuant to Section 
350.042, F.S., any party who desires to respond to an ex parte communication may do so. 
The response must be received by the Commission within 10 days after receiving notice 
that the ex parte communication has been placed on the record. 

BWCP 

Attachments 

cc: Rob Vandiver/w/letter 



.. 
State of Florida 

Susan F. Clark 
Chairman 

September 5, 1995 

Gerald L. Gunter Building 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(904) 413-6040 

FAX (904)487-1716 

The Honorable Ken Pruitt 
State Representative, District 81 
Florida House of Representatives 
2400 Southeast Midpoint Road, Suite 310 
Port St. Lucie, Florida 34952 

Dear Representative Pruitt: 

Thank you for your letter dated August 25, 1995, in support of 
Southern Bell‘s proposal to implement extenda3 calling service 
(ECS) on a number of routes in South Dade County. 

The Commission conducted a hearing on Southcrn Bell’s proposal 
on July 31, 1995, and is scheduled to render a decision at its 
September 12, 1995, agenda conference. A final order is scheduled 
to be issued September 29, 1995. Parties to ‘:he proceeding may 
request reconsideration of the Commission’s decision and may appeal 
the decision to the Florida Supreme Court. 

I am unable to comment on the merits of the company’s proposal 
while this matter is pending. I will, however, place your letter 
on the correspondence side of the docket file where it will be 
available for review by the parties to the proceeding. 

Thank you again for your letter. If you have any further 
questions, please call me at (904) 413-6040, or Xs. Ann Shelfer at 
(904) 413-6536. 

/Susan F. Clark 
Chairman 

c: Rob Vandiver, General Counsel 

-- Docket No. 920260-TL 
Division of Records and Reporting 



-- 

Florida H o u s e  of Representatives 
KEN PRUlTT 

REPRESEUTATIVf. DISTRICT 81 

August 25, 1995 

Ms. Susan Clark, Chair 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Clark: 

Please accept this letter as my strong support for the "short" 
long distance proposal that the Commission is prepared to vote on 
during the September 12th meeting. 

Many of my constituents in Fort Pierce, Port St. Lucie and 
Stuart, conduct business or have family and friends in Jupiter ., 
and West Palm Beach. This proposal for a "short" long distance 
call would benefit my community greatly. 

Vcu psitive ccnsldezstioK cf this p;oy;~ssl  would be ji-rat:: 
appreciated. 

Sincersly, 

&V?idj+ K n Pruitt 
State Representative 
District 81 

KP/sbf 


